
From April 2015 new charges were brought in for hearings in magistrates and crown 
courts in England and Wales. The schedule of charges is below.

Charges for having a trial (i.e. not guilty plea) are higher than for giving a 'guilty' plea and 
simply being sentenced. We must not let this deter defendants from taking their right to a 
trial. But groups need to be aware, and be prepared to build defendants campaigns to raise
the necessary fees.


